
RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
4 No. 226

Approved April 25, 2002

RESOLVED, That the Traffic Engineer is requested to cause the

installation of two “Do Not Enter” Signs posted at Hanover Street and Dexter

Streets and two “One-Way” Signs posted at Hanover Street and Cranston Streets

on Saturday, April 13, 2002 and Sunday, April 14, 2002 between the hours of 8:30

o’clock a.m. to 3:30 o’clock p.m., to accommodate the Annual Cambodian New

Years Celebration at Wathormikaram Buddhist Temple on Hanover Street.
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DEPARTMENT OF CITY CLERK

RESOLUTIONS AND ORDINANCES REQUESTED
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Jean M. Angelone 
First Deputy

Michael R. Clement, City Clerk 
Clerk of Committees

Barbara A. Poirier 
Second Deputy
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VAN LEUVEN SECURITY ENFORCEMENT AGENCY
BRIG. GEN. HARRY C. VAN LEUVEN. JR - OWNER & COMMANDING OFFICER

March 29, 2002

Dear Council President Lombardi:

Any and all assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Saturday
Sunday

8:30 am-3:30 PM
8:30 am-3:30 PM

April 13.2002
April 14, 2002

John M. Zayas, Jr. 
Executive Officer

As in the past, we intend to keep a free flow of traffic by not causing any undo hardship on any of the 
neighboring residents, by snarling up Hanover Street with vehicles. We will have three of our security 
personnel on hand to make sure that festival participants park in the designated parking lots associated 
with the Temple. We will also make sure that a clear and safe passage is available at all times for 
emergency vehicles. If at all possible, could we please have two “DO NOT ENTER” signs posted 
at the intersection of Hanover and Dexter Streets, and two “ONE WAY” signs posted at the 
intersection of Hanover and Cranston Streets.

John J. Lombardi
City Counci President
Providence City Hall
25 Dorrance Street
Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Telephone; (401)739-2245 
Digital Pager: (401) 486-9000 
Rl License No. 83

Once again we are upon the annual Cambodian New Year’s Celebration and Festivities at the 
Wathormikaram Buddhist Temple on Hanover Street. I respectfully asked that you assist us, as you 
have in the past, in ensuring that the daily celebrations go off without a hitch. We have submitted 
letters to the Providence Police Department Planning and Policy Office and Irene Testa of the Traffic 
Engineering Department with our intentions. We respectfully request to have Hanover Street converted 
into a temporary one-way street on the following dates and times:
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309 Greenwich Avenue
SuiteC-317
WanWick. Rhode Island 02886-1674


